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^ccellari's Empire pattern.
JJne of twenty-two sterling silver
Harare styles available at
46East57thStreet

800-223-7885
and atother fine stores.
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Amplifying System.
Some hair isn't very impressive.
It's too fine. Limp. Looks skimpy.

Hair Uke this needs help from a
special source of power. It needs
Clinique's Hair Structurizer.

Hair Structurizer is the booster
for fine limp hair. It increases
body to make hair look thicker,
sturdier, bouncier. Adds protein
to protect, to smooth and shine.
Has moisture-resisters to help
hold shape, even on humid days.

Spray on Hair Structurizer after
every hair-wash. Comb through.
Blow dry. What you get: the look
of more hair, more substantial
hair, more manageable hair.

Find Hair Structurizer at any
Clinique counter—where you also
find your regular skin care and
the famous Clinique Computer.

Hair Structurizer is the simple
system that can amplify any hair.
It turns up the volume.

gjNlQUE

CLINIQUE
Allergy Tested

100% Fragrance Free
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